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As we continue to work around the challenges of our construction project, it’s important to keep in mind the 
end product towards which we are working. This architectural rending was provided last week and it provides 
hope for the revitalized facility that we will enjoy. The project is still on track for completion in the fall of 2022. 
This is great timing for the school, since the 2022-2023 school year marks the 60th anniversary of the 
construction of the original phase of Clavet School. We are in the initial stages of planning a 60th anniversary 
celebration which we hope to host in our new building on the Thanksgiving Day weekend. If you are interested 
in assisting with the planning and preparations for the celebration, please contact the school. 
Although our recent weather doesn’t reflect it, we are in the spring season, which is cause for a reminder of 
the Clavet expectations around driving. Students are not allowed to spend breaks in their vehicles, nor are they 
allowed to drive during the breaks throughout the day. Thank you for your support of our efforts to keep all 
students safe. 
I hope you had an opportunity to get an update on progress of your children at the interviews and/or through 
the report cards. Please note the high school progress can be seen on PowerSchool at any time. Through our 
continued efforts to work together, we can continue to progress towards the goals for achievement that you 
have helped to establish for your children. 
Another big reason for the success of the school is the work of our administrative assistants. Administrative 
Assistant’s day is Wednesday, April 27th. Please join us in showing our appreciation for all that they do to keep 
our school running smoothly – especially in the midst of the construction and COVID protocols we have had in 
place. 
On behalf of the staff at Clavet School, we would like to wish you all a safe and Happy Easter break. 
 



  
 
PRE-KINDERGARTEN  
 

 The Clavet Pre-Kindergarten program for three and four year old children runs 
Monday to Thursday 9am-12pm. Applications are available on the PSSD website. 
Children must be three years old by September 1st. Please call the office at 306-933-
1022 or email christine.findlater@spiritsd.ca for more information. 
 
 
 
 

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION  
 
Registration forms are available on our website and the Prairie Spirit website. If you have questions or 
concerns about your child starting kindergarten, please call or email Tracy Fitzsimmons at 306-933-1022 or 
tracy.fitzsimmons@spiritsd.ca 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
WATER BOTTLES 

 
 
We would like to remind students to please bring their water 
bottles to school as the water fountains will remain off limits 
for the rest of the school year. 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Commitment to providing a safe environment for students and staff  
 
Our ongoing commitment is to provide a safe environment for students and 
staff. Prairie Spirit will continue to follow the advice of our local Medical 
Health Officer and the Chief Medical Health Officer as we support safe 
learning environments in our schools. We continue to follow enhanced 
cleaning and disinfection protocols at schools. We encourage students and 
staff to self-monitor for symptoms of COVID-19 and other illnesses. We 
expect students and staff members to stay home if they are unwell. 
 
 



 
COUGAR NEWS: 
 

Grad Bake Sale 
There will be a grad bake sale on Thursday, April 14th @ lunch for grade 7-12 students. We will have another 
bake sale on April 29th for elementary students. All items are $1.00 - $2.50. Proceeds to help cover the cost of 
2022 graduation events. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
MARAFUN 

Dear Grade 1 – 6 Parents, 
This year we will be participating in the MaraFun 6 Week Program that starts mid-April; we 
will keep you updated on dates. 
If registered before April 1st, all students will receive a t-shirt, medal, training program and 

encouragement to lead a healthy lifestyle. 
  
Please register your child at: 
2022 — 2022 MaraFun: Saskatchewan Marathon — Race Roster — Registration, Marketing, Fundraising 
  

Click on EVENT DETAILS 
then click on VIEW TEAMS 
then search for CLAVET SCHOOL (6 Week Program) 
then click on JOIN TEAM. 
  

Please register at your earliest convenience. There is a $20 registration fee; the fee helps cover the cost of the 
shirt and medal they receive. 
Also, practices will be after school on Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday; exact dates to be announced. 
 

We will be part of the live event on Sunday, May 29th in Saskatoon at Diefenbaker Park at 11am. 
  

Sincerely, 
Ms. Maes and Ms. Keller 
 

DATES TO NOTE 
APRIL 12 
APRIL 13&14 
APRIL 15 
APRIL 18-24 
APRIL 25 

 QUADMESTER 3 ENDS 
SUMMATIVE EVIDENCE COLLECTION GR 10-12 
GOOD FRIDAY 
EASTER BREAK 
QUADMESTER 4 BEGINS 

APRIL 27 
MAY 3&4 
MAY 5 

 GRADE 10-12 TERM 3 REPORT CARDS 
GRADE 12 CAP & GOWN PICTURES 
GRADE 12 FUN NIGHT 

https://raceroster.com/events/2022/51843/2022-marafun-saskatchewan-marathon


 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Supper available: Pizza and a drink $5  
Popcorn $2, Candy Bags $1, Cotton Candy $2  

 
Baby Animal Petting Zoo $2 

  
 

Games of Chance — 20 tickets for $5 — , Cake Walk, Hockey Shoot, 
Glow Bowling, Mini Golf, Reptile Show, RC Car Racing, Jell-O Eating,  
and more!! (choose your own prizes)  
 
Raffle & Silent Auction  

 
 
 
 

 
  Clavet School – Thursday May 5th, 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Time: 5:00 pm – 8:00pm 



 
COMMUNITY NEWS 
 
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
 
 

 
 

A primary link between the home, community and school 
 
Our School Community Council (SCC) supports student learning success and well-being and 

encourages parent and community involvement in the school.  Prairie Spirit School Division believes that involvement 
with SCCs is a rewarding and meaningful activity for parent and community members. If you would like to make a 
difference at our school, please consider running in the upcoming SCC election. Parents and members of the community 
are eligible to run for the local SCC.  
  
Our AGM and elections will be held on May 11, 2022 at 7:00 pm 
A nomination form is attached to this newsletter. 
 
 
Successful schools don’t just happen. 
They need parent and community involvement!  
 
 
 
We are now accepting applications for SUBSTITUTE CARETAKING help.  In order to  
maintain our school building to the highest possible standard, we require  
substitute caretaking help in our school.  If you are interested in working 
 on a casual basis, please contact Brian Matisz, Principal at 306-933-1022 
 or Randy Willms, Caretaking Supervisor at 306-683-2916, as soon as  
      possible for more information.  Students, parents and community 
 Members are welcome to apply. 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 



 



 



 


